
June 7 th, 2013 
 

Att.: Mr. Matías Piegari, pianist and composer 

 
Dear Sir,  

I am writing this letter in my capacity as Secretary General of the Club 
Europeo on behalf of the Executive Committee, to express our deep 
appreciation for the music you composed for the Club Europeo. As from 
today, your composition will be the official melody of our institution. 

I do inform you that the melody was publicly released on May 30th of this 
year, as part of the celebration of the 10th anniversary of the Club Europeo. 
Not only was it heartily applauded by the over 300 people who attended 
this celebration, but it also received acclaim of the European ambassadors 
that were present. 

 
People with the musical and artistic talent as you possess undoubtfully, 
have the wonderful privilege - that is only reserved for few among us - Â to 
be able to transcend life and time with their work. 

I send you my highest regards and gratitude on behalf of the Board of the 
Club Europeo. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Rodolfo Caffaro Kramer 
Secretary General European Club 

 


